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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2841 would increase the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food, and Forestry's 

(ODAFF) CLEET investigators salaries to ninety percent of State Trooper's salaries and increase 

their benefits to accompany the raise. For the nine investigators currently employed by ODAFF, 

the fiscal impact is estimated to be $301,279. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $301,279.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $301,279.00 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food, and Forestry 


